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4.7 Letters from November and December 2010 to UQ Chancellor, Senate and Vice 
Chancellor and to Professor Hoegh-Guldberg with Annotated transcript of ABC–TV’s 
Stateline interview of Professor Hoegh-Guldberg on 29 October 2010 

Note despite the seriousness of the issues raised, Professor Hoegh-Guldberg did not reply. 

Including this page, this sub-section totals 40 pages. 


